
Petition 
                                                                 To  

                                Dorset County Council Highways Department 
            Ferndown Town Council 

            Cllr Parkes Working Group 
        Ferndown Village Hall Trustees 

                           From 
                        Residents of Mountbatten Drive Ferndown Dorset BH22 
 
 

We expect you to deliver the following improvements in our road within a 
Maximum period of 6 months 
 
1. Double Yellow Lines along the left-hand side of Mountbatten Drive (MD) from Church 
Road (CR) towards Ferndown First School (FFS) to the T Junction with Double Yellow Lines 
at the corner of Church Road and the T Junction. 
2. Re-instate the path lines at the T Junction in MD. 
3. Resurface Mountbatten Drive particularly the T Junction area. 
4. Repaint the Zig Zag Lines and Keep Clear Lines at the entrance to FFS in line with the 
Traffic Regulation Order implementation date of October 2016. 
5. Mark pavement in MD together with a pole to stop pavement parking in the road. 
6. Replace the corner white lines on CR and MD with Double Yellow Lines in line with 
those recently installed in Westwood Road and Albert Road, Ferndown. 
7. Paint double yellow lines at the entrance to the Heath between houses 30 and 34 MD 

to allow the Fire Service to access a fire on the Heath 
8. Negotiate release of parking space in Ferndown First School (FFS) as bottom half of the 
Car Park is empty except for many metal railings previously used for Covid-19 purposes. 
9. Negotiate release of more car parking space in Ferndown Village Hall Car Park (FVH) at 
FFS School opening and closing times and ensure that vehicles attending functions at FVH 
are expressly allowed access and encouraged to use the FVH Car Park with barrier raised 
accordingly. 
10. Place double yellow lines at the corner of MD and Brabourne Avenue, with post, to 
alleviate congestion and provide better access at FFS opening and closing times. 
11. Remove zig zag lines beyond posts in Church Road as agreed with Susan Hetherington 

in 2016 as these are illegal under traffic law. 
  


